Chris Miller Fund Application
Created in the memory of Chris Miller ’14, this award helps defray costs to World Languages and Cultures majors and minors as they pursue studies abroad. It is awarded on a competitive and need-based basis. More information available at: https://www.washcoll.edu/academic_departments/world_languages_cultures/student-opportunities/index.php
	Your Name:
	

	E-mail address:
	@washcoll.edu
	(cell) phone:
	                         



	Academic Information

	Class (underline one):            FY     SO     JR    SR 

	Academic Advisor:
	
	Current GPA:
	

	Major(s):
	                                                          

	Minor(s):
	                                                                        



	Study Abroad Experience 

	Name/location of program and/or description:
	

	WAC exchange program 
	    yes        no    (please underline one)

	Dates

	Academic Year:        
	Fall semester:
	Spring semester:
	Summer program:

	Please attach a confirmation of your acceptance into the program (from GEO or host institution)



	Agreement and Signature

	I attest that all of the above information is accurate to the best of my knowledge and that I will use any fellowship money awarded for the purpose indicated on this application. I also consent to the sharing of my name and image for publicizing this fellowship program.

	Name (please print) 
	

	Address to send check for fellowship, 
if awarded
	

	Signature 
	

	Date
	

	Please email completed application to Dr. David Hull (DHull3@washcoll.edu)



